
Bulletin #2021-23 

MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 

Important Notice to All  
Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

Invitation to Municipalities 

Presentation on Accessibility Compliance 

On April 14, 2021, the province announced investing more than $21 million to increase 
accessibility and enhance quality of life for Manitobans with disabilities. The new 
investments will support barrier-free services, improve service delivery and protection 
for adults with intellectual disabilities. To read the News Release please visit: 
https://news.gov.mb.ca/news/index.html?item=51111&posted=2021-04-14. 

Manitoba’s Accessibility Compliance Secretariat will be delivering a presentation on how 
accessibility legislation affects municipalities. The presentation will cover existing 
regulations related to accessible customer service and accessible employment. You will 
also learn about tools and resources that promote compliance, and have an opportunity 
to have your questions answered.  

Date:  Thursday, May 20, 2021 

Time:  11 a.m. – noon  

Format:  Presentation followed by Q&A session via Microsoft Teams 

RSVP: accessibilitycompliance@gov.mb.ca by May 10, 2021 

Department of Municipal Relations 
508 – 800 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg MB R3G 0N4 
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